
From: Ben Rogers <BRogers@nff.org.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 17 August 2021 12:41 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Mirella Franceschini <Mirella.FRANCESCHINI@fwc.gov.au>; AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2021/54 - Casual terms award review 2021 
 
Thank you Ms Gillard. The NFF does not intend to make a submission in response to the Full Bench decision of 16 
July 2021. 
 
Kind regards, 

Ben Rogers 
General Manager – Workplace Relations and Legal Affairs 

 

(02) 6269 5666 
Locked Bag 9 Kingston ACT 2604 
14 Brisbane Avenue, Barton ACT  
nff.org.au | @NationalFarmers 

From: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 17 August 2021 11:57 AM 
To: Ben Rogers <BRogers@nff.org.au>; Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Mirella Franceschini <Mirella.FRANCESCHINI@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2021/54 - Casual terms award review 2021 

OFFICIAL 
Dear Mr Rogers, 
 
I refer to your below email and the extension granted to 4pm Friday 6 August 2021. 
 
Does the NFF intend to submit any comments? 
 
Can you please let us know at your earliest convenience.   
 
Kind regards, 
 
Tahleah. 
 
Tahleah Gillard 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4657 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
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